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14275 Liberty
Street

Carl Reed

Our family purchased this building
on 11/28/2014 with plans of moving
it one day. This building was built
on this property in 2005. We are
moving our building to a location
that will be more convenient for our
daughters salon clientele. Also
there will be less competition. With
4 salons within a few blocks of one
another and rumor that a new one
is going in next door to our
daughters salon.

We are notifying the city and
anyone else that it concerns ,we
will be moving this building.

Thanks
Carl Reed



